
 

 

 
 
 

CANCELLATION POLICY 
 
 
 
In the event you are unable to maintain your current appointment or sleep study, please contact our office at 
614-766-0773 ext. 129 to reschedule so that another patient needing evaluation can fill your place.  
 
If you have scheduled an overnight sleep study, you may be charged $150 if a notice of cancellation is not given 
at least two business days in advance.  
 
If you have scheduled an appointment, you may be charged $25 if you do not cancel with at least twenty-hours 
business hours notice.  
 
This fee is not covered by your health insurance but it is your responsibility, and must be paid before your next 
visit or service. 
 


